## 753 Asp LLC Keith M. McCabe



April 22, 2022

I would like to withdraw my protest of Logie's on the Corner, 794 Asp Ave.

I have researched the change in Beer and Liquor requirement that the change in Oklahoma State Law and its effect on the Restaurant Business.

I still have a concern about the future neighborhood manners of Campus Corner, I believe that Logie's deserves the chance to remain in business and to do business under the new law.

Respectfully submitted,

Keith McCabe

President

753 Asp LLC